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8 May 2013 

 

 

 

Tomas Ericksson 

President 

International Floorball Federation 

 

Dear Tomas 

 

RE : WITHDRAWAL OF SINGAPORE FLOORBALL ASSOCIATION IN 

ORGANISING THE U-19 WORLD CHAMPIONSHIP 2015 

 

 The Singapore Floorball Association regretfully informing the International Floorball 

Federation that due to Floorball inclusion in the 2015 SEA Games to be held in Singapore in June 

15, we are unable to host the 2015 U-19 World Floorball Championship in Singapore. 

 

We sincerely apologise for the inconvenience caused 

 

Thank you and best regards 

 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Sani Mohd Salim 

President 

Singapore Floorball Association 


